DEPARTMENT OF LAW
UNIVERSITY OF JAMMU

Baba Saheb Ambedkar Road, Jammu

No. JUILAW/22/41§8
Dated:- 30 /¢ 515

NOTICE

It is for the information of all concerned that the Entrance Test for admission to LL.M. (2 years)
regular course in department of Law, scheduled to be held on 22-6-2022(Wednesday) has been
rescheduled on 3-7-2022(Sunday) at 10 Am. Interested candidates can submit the duly
completed form up to 27-6-2022 with a léte fee of Rs.200. For further information student can
see the earlier notification No. JU/LAW/22/ 194-198; dated: 20-5-2022 available on the Jammu

University Website.
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1. Spl. Sec. To Vic-Chancellor, University of Jammu for kind information of HVC.
2. P.S. to Dean Academic Affairs, University of Jammu for information
3. P.A.to Registrar, University of Jammu for information
A Incharge Website, University of Jammu to display on University website
5. Office copy



